
Pool Committee Report for October, 2015 

 
The Shearwater Pool is all covered and will soon be completely winterized.  
Items for final approval at this October meeting: 
1.) Estimates for the much needed tile and edging (coping) replacement,  expansion joints and 
other caulking around the pool are being finalized to be ready for selection and approval for the 
work. 
2.) Final information and approval for the repair to damage in the Ladies' Bathroom sustained 
last November, 2013. 
3.) Review contractor estimates for concrete work to be done at the entrance of the pool. 
 
Items for future consideration being researched and discussed amongst the Pool Committee 
Members: 
 
1.) Counter replacements and other up-dating for the bathrooms/showers, to include painting the 
concrete floors. 
2.) Possible usage of the deck space adjoining the pool outside of the pool season. 
 
Thanks, Tina Ligon 
Shearwater Pool Committee Chair 
 
 


